
Good morning, Huskies! Today is Thursday, October 17th and we are on a regular schedule.  

Scarefest is fast approaching and will take place the evening of Oct.24 from 6-8.  A reminder to 
grads that we need candy dropped off to Room 215. 

The sexual health nurse will be here today. If you would like to see her, please text her at 506-333-
2113. 

Any students interested in joining the GSA should come to a meeting today, Thursday at 12:30 in the 
Cul Tech class (room 123). The group is open to any students that identify as a member of the 
LGBTQIA2S+ community or who are an ally to positive human beings.   

Reach for the Top will be tomorrow at lunch in Room 110. 

A reminder to homeroom teachers to collect any Grand in the Hand tickets and money and send 
your envelope to Mrs. Lamb in room 122 or Ms. Cochrane in room 209. Students needing more 
tickets to sell can go to room 122 or 209 to see either of them.  

Congratulations to this week’s random prize draw winners! Elly Coleman, Miley Tanguay, Ashlynn 
Leavitt. Please see Mrs. Lamb for your prize at break. (Rm 122) 

Sports: 

The varsity boys close out their regular season with a 4-0 W vs RHS. 

Goal scorers were: #3 Chase McKinnon with 2, #6 Connor Steeves, and #9 Camden Morrell. 
(Shutout Spencer) 

With this win, the boys complete their undefeated season at the top of the table with 8 wins. 

The boys will head off to regionals in Woodstock on October 26th to fight for a spot in provincials. 
Good luck boys! 


